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That’s the Ticket Program 
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In 1996, a customer satisfaction survey of the tenants of the William S. Moorhead Federal Building in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania revealed that tenants were only 66% satisfied with the services they received from the buildings owner and manager, The U.S. General Services Administration.  GSA Building management implemented improvements and the 1997 survey showed a satisfaction rating of 73 percent.  There was still room for improvement.  Bill Lawlor analyzed the survey resulted and determined that improving GSA’s procedure for responding to customer service requests/service calls presented the greatest opportunity for further improving tenant satisfaction. 

Lawlor found there were times when GSA had attempted to provide a “fix” to a customer complaint and assumed their “fix” worked because they heard no more complaining, when in fact the customer did not experience an improvement and assumed nothing was being done by building management.  There was no follow-up practice in place, creating a disconnect between building management and the tenants.

Lawlor developed and implemented a new procedure for responding to customer service requests/service calls in the Moorhead Building.  The new procedure, referred to as That’s the Ticket, includes the opportunity for the tenant to explain the nature of their complaint directly to the on-duty mechanic and includes a follow-up with the customer by a GSA manager on every service call to ensure that the customer is satisfied.  After this program was implemented, the 1999 survey showed that customer satisfaction had improved to 80%.

For more information, please contact Mr. Bill Lawlor at (412) 395-4988 or by email at william.lawlor@gsa.gov.

